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Friday 20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to let you know the arrangements for your children at school in the coming weeks.  

School Day: 

School starts at 8.30am promptly and your child should wait with you at the KS1 gate at this time. School finishes at 

3.30pm promptly and you should wait for them at the KS1 gate at this time.  

The gates will be open for parents to drive in if they wish, however you are reminded of the following: 

• 5 mph speed limit 

• to only park in a designated bay 

• to be aware of children that may be walking through the car park and keep them safe at all times. 

Provision: 

Reception, Yr1 & Yr2 pupils will be cared for together in the reception based classrooms, where they can access the 

play area easily. KS2 children will be cared for in another classroom. Staff have been placed on a rota. 

The children will have the opportunity to access the Home Learning set by their class teacher during the day, 

supported by the adults in school. This is the same learning that the children educated at home will access.  

There is no Breakfast and After School Club. 

Lunchtime Provision: 

Lunchtime will be from 11.30-12.30pm and the children will be supervised as normal. EYFS and KS1 will have lunch 

provided under Universal Free Schools which will be a hot meal or packed lunch depending on food supplies. KS2 

pupils should bring their own packed lunch. If they currentlyreceive a Free School Meal this will continue. 

Uniform: 

Children are expected to be in full uniform each day. They will wear their PE kit on Wednesdays. Children should 

bring their book bag/rucksack with them. 
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Water: 

All children should come to school with a full, refillable water bottle each day. They may also bring a piece of fruit if 

you wish for a snack as there is no longer fruit delivery to school.  

Tissues and hand gel: 

Pupils should have their own individual packs of tissues and small hand gel if your resources allow.  

School Building: 

We need to keep the school as a safe environment and areas of the school will be deep cleaned and closed off to 

entry. 

 

Parents, please note that every child who can be safely cared for at home should be. Some Key Worker parents may 

be able to ensure their child is kept at home.  This offer of educational supervision is not a requirement; if your 

circumstances change or you can care for them at home, please let us know. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Deirdre Monaghan 

Headteacher 

 

 


